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From: Dale N. <graybar40@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:11 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTCV,

I am very much against your continued efforts to regulate how much people have a right to risk. That is at the heart and soul
of all Americans to risk great and get rewarded or to risk little and get rewarded accordingly. If you pass

I am talking about certification number RIN 3038-AC61 and I am very much opposed to you trying to regulate the amount of
leverage that people choose to use.

Dale Nishimura
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